

**With the agenda BRIDGE OWNERS FORUM**  
**BOF 70: WEDNESDAY 15 JUNE 2022**  
**in THE BRIDGE CHAMBER,**  
**ROCHESTER BRIDGE TRUST, ROCHESTER**

**Actions:**

	<b>Agenda Reference</b>	<b>Action by</b>	<b>Action required</b>
<b>1</b>	Item 3	Liam Duffy/ Richard Fish	<b>TII Sustainable Procurement Guidance</b> Agreed still to be presented at a future meeting.
<b>2</b>	Item 3	Jason Hibbert/ Richard Fish	<b>A465 Mutual Investment Procurement Model</b> Agreed still to be presented at a future meeting.
<b>3</b>	Item 3	Keith Harwood	<b>BridgeCat</b> More attempts needed to try to access updates or reports etc.
<b>4</b>	Item 3	Chairman	<b>AustRoads Task Force – Bridge Technology Task Group</b> Deferred until Chairman returns from his sabbatical.
<b>5</b>	Item 3	Nicola Head	<b>BCI Review</b> Progress report to be circulated as soon as possible and discussed at BOF 71.
<b>6</b>	Item 3	Trish Johnson/ Richard Fish	<b>Clifton Bridge Carbon Counting</b> Agreed still to be presented at a future meeting.
<b>7</b>	Item 3	Trish Johnson/ All/ Richard Fish	<b>Suicide Prevention</b> Agreed that a review of current best practices should still be considered at BOF 72.
<b>8</b>	Item 3	Jason Hibbert/ Graham Cole/ Richard Fish	<b>UAVs and Thermal Imaging</b> Actions from BOF 69 to be covered at BOF 71.
<b>9</b>	Item 3	Hazel McDonald/ Richard Fish	<b>DfT</b> Attempts to engage with DfT to continue.
<b>10</b>	Item 3	Richard Fish/ Liam Duffy	<b>Blade Bridge</b> Possible presentation at a future BOF meeting to be discussed.
<b>11</b>	Item 3	Jason Hibbert/ Richard Fish	<b>Technical Approval and Carbon Reduction</b> NAA work to be shared at a future meeting.

	<b>Agenda Reference</b>	<b>Action by</b>	<b>Action required</b>
<b>12</b>	Item 3	Kris Campbell/ Richard Fish	<b>QUB Scour Research</b> Possible presentation to be considered for a future BOF meeting.
<b>13</b>	Item 3	Richard Fish/ Hazel McDonald	<b>QUB Work on Bridge Condition Indicators</b> To discuss and for consideration at a future BOF meeting as appropriate.
<b>14</b>	Item 3	Richard Fish	<b>Working with Local Academia</b> Proforma to be prepared to capture such activity.
<b>15</b>	Item 3	All	<b>Additional Attendees at BOF Meetings</b> To be encouraged.
<b>16</b>	Item 4	Keith Harwood	<b>Report into Eastham Bridge collapse in May 2016</b> Worcestershire CC to be approached again.
<b>17</b>	Item 4	Sue Threader/ Keith Harwood/ Paul Fidler	<b>BOF Website</b> RBT's generous offer to relaunch BOF website to be progressed with small working group established.
<b>18</b>	Item 4	Sue Threader	<b>BOF Website</b> The Chairman to be contacted to seek his approval for RBT funding.
<b>19</b>	Item 4	Richard Fish	<b>BOF LinkedIn Group</b> To be reviewed at BOF 73.
<b>20</b>	Item 4	Richard Fish	<b>BOF "White Paper"</b> To be prepared ready for launch of new website and linked to Grand Challenges.
<b>21</b>	Item 4	Neil Loudon/ Hazel McDonald	<b>Vehicle Weights</b> To be discussed at UKBB.
<b>22</b>	Item 4	Richard Fish	<b>Investigations into UK Highway Bridge Collapses</b> The need for this to be emphasised on the new BOF website and also should be considered as part of Well Managed Highways as and when this is next reviewed.
<b>23</b>	Item 4	Richard Fish/ Neil Loudon/ Hazel McDonald/ Tomas Garcia	<b>IABSE Henderson Colloquium on Carbon and Procurement</b> Feedback to be given at BOF 71.
<b>24</b>	Item 4	Colin Hall/ Richard Fish	<b>Linking Data Management to Operational Management</b> To be discussed at a BOF 71.

	<b>Agenda Reference</b>	<b>Action by</b>	<b>Action required</b>
<b>25</b>	Item 4	Nicola Head/ Richard Fish	<b>TfL Sub-standard Bridge Management Strategy</b> To be presented at BOF 71.
<b>26</b>	Item 4	Paul Fidler/ Richard Fish	<b>Staffordshire Rail Bridges Monitoring</b> To be presented at BOF 71 or BOF 72.
<b>27</b>	Item 4	Chairman	<b>International BOF</b> TBC but theme specific.
<b>28</b>	Item 4	Richard Fish	<b>IABSE Group looking at Bridge Collapses</b> Alastair Soane to be contacted.
<b>29</b>	Item 4	Richard Fish/ Sue Threader	<b>HoloLens Communication System</b> To be presented at BOF 71 or BOF 72.
<b>30</b>	Item 4	Richard Fish	<b>Carbon Grand Challenge</b> Grand Challenge Zero to be introduced ready for relaunch on new BOF website.
<b>31</b>	Item 4	Richard Fish/ Neil Loudon	<b>Management of Structures with Critical Elements</b> To be presented at BOF 71 or BOF 72.
<b>32</b>	Item 4	Richard Fish	<b>Possible BOF Agenda Items on Monitoring and/or a Future Themed Meeting</b> To be added to the BOF 72 agenda.
<b>33</b>	Item 4	Richard Fish	<b>Forthcoming Agendas</b> The above actions to be rationalised to suit.
<b>34</b>	Item 5	All	<b>Response to NZBG</b> Individual organisations to respond to points raised by Brian Duguid rather than a collective BOF response.
<b>35</b>	Item 6	Paul Fidler	<b>BICS Update</b> Presentation to be uploaded to BOF website.
<b>36</b>	Item 7	Paul Fidler	<b>Purton Upper Swing Bridge Presentation</b> Presentation to be uploaded to the members only area of the BOF website.
<b>37</b>	Item 8	Paul Fidler	<b>DMRB and MCHW Update</b> Presentation to be uploaded to BOF website.
<b>38</b>	Item 10	Paul Fidler	<b>Performance of GRP Replacement for Timber Decks</b> Presentation to be uploaded to BOF website.

	<b>Agenda Reference</b>	<b>Action by</b>	<b>Action required</b>
<b>39</b>	Item 11	Paul Fidler	<b>Use of UAVs for Inspections</b> Presentation to be uploaded to the members only area of the BOF website.
<b>40</b>	Item 13	Richard Fish/ All	<b>Updates on Current Bridge Issues and/or Research</b> Proforma to be prepared and issued.
<b>41</b>	Item 14	Richard Fish	<b>Bridges 2022 Conference, Workshops and Awards – Review and suggestions for Bridges 2023</b> Feedback from discussions to be given to José Sanchez.
<b>42</b>	Item 15	Richard Fish	<b>Looking ahead: The Future of UKBB/BOF etc.</b> Ongoing discussions at future meetings.
<b>43</b>	Item 17	Richard Fish	<b>BOF 72</b> Date to be confirmed but likely to be 7 <sup>th</sup> February 2023.

BOF 70 Actions v3  
Richard Fish  
15<sup>th</sup> August 2022